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BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES                                         

January 10, 2013 

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in 
the Sales Office meeting room. 

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Board Contact Bill Burdick,  
Sarah Barnett, Bob Stockinger, Janice Jensen,  Marc Wormser, and Board President, Ron Gerlach, was a 
guest.   A new member of the Communications Committee is Carolyn Beeson. 

Absent – Barbara Quinn 

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Thordean Campbell 

NOTES –The Notes from the November 7,  2012 meeting were electronically approved prior to the 
meeting. 

OLD BUSINESS - Someone is needed to take over the Block Captains.  Marc Wormser stated that he 
would  agree to take over this task.  He said he would work with Don Jensen  regarding changes in the 
list of residents. 

Marc Wormser stated that people need more computer training.  Some people are having trouble with 
the new BellaVita site.  Bill Burdick stated that he had the instructions that would help.  

Due to Connie Harry's resignation,  a new editor for the "Bella Buzz"  is needed.  Carolyn Beeson agreed 
to take over the responsibility of the editor.  The deadline for the next issue if February 14. 

NEW  BUSINESS  - A guest speaker, Mr. Boaz  from AMI,  is here to talk about IRIS.  Bill Burdick explained 
what was needed, and Mr. Boaz said the setup can be changed. Nancy agreed IRIS could probably work 
where we thought it wouldn't.  After much discussion, it was decided we would keep IRIS working for 
the few months left and test the system.  The people that manage the database (Max- track) is  AMI, 
Nancy, and Jeanette.  Board Members can have access to it.   

There being no further business,  the meeting was adjourned. 


